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Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 8 February 2011 
 
 
 
Review of Built and Natural Environment  
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
Following the final report being agreed at Cabinet in December, the Action Plan was 
presented to the committee at their meeting on 24 January 2011. 
 
 
Monitoring Updates 
 
The Committee received quarterly updates for the outstanding recommendations for 
its reviews of waste management, customer first, and carbon management. Members 
also received a presentation regarding the progress made on the reviews of 
cemeteries.  
 
 
 


